
ROBO CALL OCTOBER 31, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Happy All Saints, All Souls and Halloween. 

Tomorrow, November 1st, is All Saints, a Holy Day of Obligation. We will 

have Masses at 7:00 a.m., 9:00 a.m. with Holy Family School, and 7:00 

p.m.  It is also First Friday, and there will be Adoration at 11:00 a.m. and 

benediction at noon in the Chapel. 

Daylight savings time ends at 2:00 a.m. local time this Sunday, November 

3rd. Don’t forget to set your clocks back by one hour. 

The Holy Family School Capital Campaign is sponsoring a fall raffle. 

Tickets are $10 each for a chance to win a 55-inch TV and gourmet food 

gift baskets. Tickets will be available for purchase after the weekend 

Masses, beginning this weekend. Quantities are limited, so don’t miss out. 

The drawing will be held after the Holiday Bake Sale on Sunday, 

November 24th.  

We have started a nursery service during the 8:15 a.m. and 11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Masses for children one to four years old. Please see the church 

website for details. 

Remember the Rosary Novena for our country on Sunday afternoons at 

2:00 p.m. through November 3rd at the gazebo in Big Spring Park. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 


